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21 February 2017


Dear Parents

Uniform Supplier Change

Prior to the half term holiday I wrote to inform you that the Academy is changing its uniform supplier to CJI Clothing.

The decision to move to CJI Clothing was done in connection with The Bourne Academy Parent Voice Team, and made partly due to the nearby location of their shop.

From Monday 27 February 2017 the Academy’s uniform will be available to buy from the CJI Clothing store, which is located at:

886 Wimborne Road
Bournemouth
BH9 2DR
Tel: 01202 513387

The shop opening hours are Monday – Saturday from 9:30am to 5:00pm, closed Sunday.

Uniform can also be ordered from the CJI Clothing website; http://www.cjiclothing.com/home 
(select the Schoolwear section from their home page and then The Bourne Academy).

For a reminder of the required Academy uniform, please see the Parents section of the website.


Your sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Mr M Avoth
Principal
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